
July 7th, 1909

Bear Mada*n,

In reply to your enquiry of July 5th, I write to 

inform yod that the emblems made by the Artists’ League and 

carried in the Procession of April 27th have been lent to the 

Women’s Trade Union League. Th^^Leaehie is a non-party 

Association and it was felt that this was an opportunity of 

giving pleasure to a large number of hard-working women whose 

lives are spent for the most part in very dreary conditions.

Bel ieve me ,

Yours truly,

Miss M. Lee,


